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Santos, Joseph D.

From: Berry, David P.
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 3:30 PM
To: Crupi, Ronald E.
Cc: Pearce, Mark G.; Block, Sharon; Griffin, Richard F.; Solomon, Lafe E.; Abruzzo, Jennifer; 

Schiff, Robert; Mattina, Celeste J.; Santos, Joseph D.; Brennan, Robert J.; Hirozawa, Kent; 
Burnett, Bryan

Subject: Engagement Memo -  Sequestration Audit

The below memorandum is notification that we are beginning the audit of the Agency's response to the March 
1, 2013 across-the-board spending cuts (also known as “sequestration”). A seperate meeting notice will be sent 
to the individuals who need to attend the entrance conference. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks 
Dave 

 
UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT                                
National Labor Relations Board 
Office of Inspector General 
 
Memorandum 
 
 
June 27, 2013 

 
To:             Ronald E. Crupi 
                  Chief Financial Officer 
 
From:         David Berry 
                  Inspector General 
 
Subject:     FY 2013 Sequestration - Preparation, Implementation, and Impact (OIG-AMR-72) 
 
            This is to advise you that the Office of Inspector General (OIG) is initiating the subject audit.  The 
objective of this audit is to review the National Labor Relations Board’s response to the March 1, 2013 across-
the-board spending cuts (also known as “sequestration”), specifically: 
 

 How it was planned; 
 How it was implemented; and  
 The impact on future years’ operations. 

 
            We will begin this audit with an entrance conference on July 2, 2013 at 1:00 p.m. in the Office of 
Inspector General Conference Room, room 9821.  Field work is scheduled to be completed in October 2013, 
and a draft report is scheduled to be issued in January 2014.  
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            This memorandum will be posted on the OIG page of the Agency’s Web site until the report is issued.  
Please contact me or Robert Brennan on 273-1960 if you have any questions. 
 
             
cc:   Board 

Acting General Counsel 




